
 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall  All Knights, past Knights or 

men interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to 

attend.    

Knight’s Next Meeting—November 21—7:00 PM 
 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 
Ralph Rhea—November 7th 

Lyle Laeger—December 12th 

 

Happy birthday to these Knights born 

in November!  Tim Delsman, Leo 

Holthouse, Ned Ratterman, Dave 

Sherman, Charlie Vaughan, JR Vela, 

Mike Voboril Jr., Bert White! 

Religious Education classes are in full swing.  
Although it is the parents’ responsibility to see 
their children are educated in the Catholic 
faith, from an early age we begin to instill a 
love of God and our Catholic faith in our 
children. To assist parents in teaching our 
children to love God and prepare for receiving 
the sacraments we offer Religious Education 
classes after the 9:30am Mass.   It takes more 
than a one-hour class once a week to instill in 
them a love for their faith.  Therefore, parents 
are encouraged to pray as a family and instill a 
love of God in their daily lives. 

Thank you to all who volunteered to assist in 
helping to teach our children why loving God is 
such an important part of our lives. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact the office.  Thank you! 

Coffee Hour Schedule  
 

Nov 10—Knights of Columbus Breakfast 
Nov 17—Geno & Laura Bates 

Nov 24—Ryan & Emoke Marvin 

Church Greeters Schedule  
 

Nov 10—Joe & June Hayes 
Nov 17—The Keller Family 

Nov 24—The Orszulak Family 

The Idaho Catholic Youth Conference (ICYC) is just 
around the corner March 7th thru the 9th.  This is 
an annual event for high school students where 
they engage in music, entertainment, talks and 

most importantly the sacraments. This is a high energy event that 
allows for youth to be freely be themselves and encounter our 
Lord in His church. 

It is the time of year that the food 

bank likes to offer extras for 

Thanksgiving. Donations of: dressing, 

potatoes, gravy, pie filling or frozen 

pies, yams and cranberries. Please 

help make this day special for those in need. 

Catholic Daughters of St. Francis de 
Sales Cathedral will not be meeting in 
November or December due to the 
holidays.  Meetings will resume in 
January, 2025.  Please take the time to 
join the Adoration group that meets 
Friday’s between 6-7 in the Day Chapel 

Please join the Knight’s on November 10th for a sausage, egg & 

hashbrown breakfast.  All proceeds go the help the Knight’s to 

provide a get-together for the Altar Servers!.   

NEW DIRECTORY COMING!!! 

In the upcoming months, we will be scheduling times for 
parishioners to have their picture taken for our new 
directory.  Picture dates are still be determined.  Caleb 
Colton has offered to be our photographer.  If you want 
your picture in the new directory please contact the 
office to schedule a time.  If you have a picture you 
would like to use please let the office know.  If you have 
not updated your information please take a few minutes 
to do so.  There are forms in the back of the church to 
update your information and registration forms if you 
are new to the parish.  

    Thank you!  SFDSC Staff 


